
The below “SUGGESTED STATEMENT ON SAFETY” is Conference Approved (2017). The front of the card may be read at 
meetings if the Group Conscious so desires or utilize all or part of the statement in their meeting format or however else the 
Group Conscious may decide, always keeping in mind Tradition 4 which states that “Each group should be autonomous.”  Side 
2 is background information. The cards are available at the Central Office for groups desiring same.  Use of this information to 
be guided by the Group Conscious. 
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